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To: PUCO-Docketing
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Date: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 7:49:22 AM

 

From: Duane Dunlap
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 8:41 PM
To: OPSB@puco.ohio.gov
Subject: Dowling-Fulton 345kV Tap
 
Dear Board,
 
The case # is:  OPSB Case No. 22-0248-EL-BTX.
We are wanting to let our opinion be known to this board.
We have just moved into our property in May of 2023.
The letter was sent to the previous owners at our address.
We had no idea that this was a pending project until we closed our purchase of this property.
 
Our property is: Permanent Parcel ID: 29-056244-00.000 in York Township, Fulton County.
 
We do agree that a need for growing demand for power is very much needed.
However, we do think that sending the transmission line would be less invasive if it follows the
outlined
“Preferred Route”. From the looks of the plan, the line would go directly through our property.  It
doesn’t appear that other properties would be as affected as ours. We really love this property and
have spent a lot of time and money improving the property with plans to continue. Now, it seems
these plans need to be put on hold as we await the fate of your decision.
 
 
We both are into our mid 60’s and really dread the idea of having to move once again so soon
 
So of course our opinion would be to  urge the board to construct the transmission lines to the 
Preferred
Route.
 
Respectfully,
 
Duane Dunlap & Debbie Hilton-Dunlap
6386 State Route 109
Delta, OH 43515
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
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